
Hello, 

 

I oppose this bill.  I moved to Bend OR from California shortly after the passing of SB 277.  I 

was diagnosed with muscular distrophy and through gene testing the doctors said my daughter 

is a carrier.  There is a far greater risk for my child to receive a vaccine than most.   

 

It’s mind boggling to think the State would attempt to take my right to decide on a medical 

procedure for my child and to withhold her education for not submitting to a clear and massive 

risk.  If this bill is passed I will certainly leave the State.   

 

Regards, 

Tommy Waldron 

 

Sent from cell phone 

 

 


